
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF A REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

OF THE CITY OF CHANDLER, ARIZONA 
 
Notice is hereby given to the members of the Board of Directors of The Industrial 
Development Authority of the City of Chandler, Arizona, and to the general public, 
that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors scheduled to be held open to the 
public on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 7:30 a.m., in the City of Chandler City Council 
Chambers, City Council Conference Room, 88 E. Chicago St., Chandler, Arizona, has 
been CANCELLED. 
 
For further information, contact Dawn Lang, City of Chandler, Management Services 
Department (480) 782-2333. 
 
      
 


